RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Iven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852
												
William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent


TO:	Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; 
William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; 
Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Paul Bazik and Steve 
McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; 
Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski; Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, 
Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and 
Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR:	William A. Colarulo

RE:	STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 2016, 10:00AM. 

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Commissioner Ahr is requesting traffic calming on Aldwyn Lane.

2. Virginia Vivino is requesting traffic calming on Roberts Road due to complaints of speeding vehicles and insufficient sightline issues adversely affecting the safety/operation of the roadway.

3. Lou Gryga is requesting traffic calming on North Spring Mill Road due to complaints of speeding vehicles.  

4. Michael Marston is requesting a “Hidden Driveway” sign in front of 584 South Bryn Mawr Avenue.

	OLD BUSINESS:

1. Commissioner Ahr is requesting traffic calming on Wentworth Lane due to complaints of speeding vehicles.

